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Faculty and staff donated 187 pounds of snacks 
and supplies for the Human Nutrition Food Hub 
in Dalton Hall during the food drive that ended 
October 29. There is still time to donate to the pet 
food drive benefiting the York County Council on 
Aging, though! Bins will be available around campus 
to collect donations through December 10.
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How many years have you been at Winthrop? 
I’ve been at Winthrop 23 years. Four years as a student 
and 19 years as a staff member. 

What makes Winthrop special to you?
I love our campus. Photographs of both our historic 
and modern buildings make me so happy, and when I 
walk across campus, it brings back so many memories.

What drives you to make such a difference? 
I love that my team creates the graphics and 
publications that together form the tapestry of 
Winthrop’s visual identity. We have an important job, 
introducing Winthrop to those who are not familiar 
with it and sharing changes and growth with alums 
who haven’t been back to campus in a while.

What is your favorite part of Winthrop? 
The trees. Specifically the big Ginkgo in front of 
Margaret Nance, the tree at the corner of Scholars 
Walk and Memorial Circle near the Winnie 
Winthrop statue, the one behind McBryde at the 

corner of Scholars Walk and Heritage Lane, and all 
of the dogwoods and the magnolias.

What do you do in your spare time? Hobbies? 
I’m an avid reader. I hike every weekend; in 2021 
I started what will be a life-long section hike of the 
Appalachian Trail. I’m also a big fan of my gym, Burn 
Boot Camp Rock Hill, and you can find me there 
every morning.

If you had to tell an incoming student one thing 
about Winthrop, what would it be? 
Winthrop is excited to have you as part of the family. 
To make the most of your time here, join clubs, talk 
with your professors outside of class and try new 
things. 

Jill Stuckey
director of printing and creative services

University Communications & Marketing

October

Ashley Burnside, associate director of the academic success center, University College; Jerry 
Krzemien, Coliseum manager, Facilities Management; Kevin Quick, custodian, Facilities 
Management; and Kara Traverse, assistant registrar, Records & Registration.

NomineesSTAFF MEMBER
of the month

Staff Member of the Month
Do you work with someone who consistently goes above and beyond in displaying 
Winthrop's values? Have a colleague who really shined while tackling a tough project? 
Nominate them for Staff Member of the Month! Anyone can submit a nomination, 
and individuals can be nominated more than once!

Nomination  Form

•	 Joseph Miller, vice president, Enrollment Management & Marketing, gave a presentation on 
enrollment trends in higher education and what that means for Winthrop in the coming years.

•	 Staff questions covered topics such as the vending machines in Thurmond, the state's telecommuting 
guidelines, and the possibility of using solar panels on campus buildings.

To view the complete PowerPoint or review the minutes, visit the Staff Conference SharePoint Site!

Staff Conference
Highlights

https://www.winthrop.edu/staff/staff-employee-of-the-month-form.aspx
https://winthropu.sharepoint.com/sites/StaffMinutesAgendas
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Help for the Holidays
Let Printing Services Help with Your Holiday Cards and Gifts!
Each December, Printing Services loves helping our colleagues by printing their family holiday cards and 
holiday newsletters. But, this year, we can also help you with gifts as well! We have new equipment that 
allows us to make custom shirts, cups, mugs, keychains, stickers and more. Prices vary depending on the 
specifics of the job (e-mail printingservices@winthrop.edu, if you’d like a personalized quote), but as an 
example, custom t-shirts are $20 each. If you provide the blank shirt then they are only $15. If Printing 
Services is providing the shirt or cup, we will need time to order them, so please place your orders in early 
December.

But back to the holiday cards and letters.  Everyone loves getting mail and just think how you can brighten 
the days of your friends and family by sending them. Again, the pricing can vary, but as an example, if 
you want 50 copies of a personalized, 5x7, flat holiday card, the cost is just $17.20 if you provide the 
artwork. Add 50 blank envelopes for just $4.08.  If you want Printing Services to save you a ton of time 
and address those envelopes for you, the cost for the printed and addressed envelopes is just $24.94.

Bonus, Printing Services is open through December 23 to help with any last minute holiday needs that 
arise! E-mail printingservices@winthrop.edu with any questions or call them at 803/323-2221.

Mary Gagnon, human resources assistant, Human Resources
Tray Graham, residential success coordinator, Residence Life
Devin Holder, residential success coordinator, Residence Life
Kayla Jackson, residential success coordinator, Residence Life

Kathleen Ramsdale, accounts payable analyst, Accounts Payable
Kevin Sheppard, Title IX/ADA compliance officer, Office of the President

Leslie Velasquez, telecommunicator, Campus Police
Marzieh Yousefian, field support specialist, Social Work

Welcome to the newest members of our Winthrop family: 
New Hires

Can you find Big Stuff? Each issue of Staff Stuff has the illustration to the left of our beloved 
mascot, Big Stuff, hidden somewhere throughout the pages. If you find him, send an e-mail 
to staffstuff@winthrop.edu and tell us where he is. Those who find Big Stuff will be entered 
into a drawing to win a prize. Congratulations to last month’s winner: 
Starr Albert, campus engagement specialist, Admissions.

 Finding Big Stuff

Staff Photos!

Faculty, staff, and students participated in the York 
County Crop Walk on November 7. This annual 
event raises money to fight hunger in York County 
and normally starts and ends on Winthrop's campus.

First-gen faculty, staff, and students gathered to take a 
photo on November 12.

The F/S Alumni Lunch took place November 9 during Homecoming Week.


